
The Orange County Suicide Prevention Committee 
 

 Invites Service Providers and Community Members to: 
 

ASIST 

Applied Suicide Intervention Skills Training 
 

March 9th and 10th, 2017   
 9am to 5 pm both days- MUST ATTEND BOTH DAYS 

Registration begins at 8:30 a.m.  
Training location:  

Orange County Department of Mental Health  
30 Harriman Drive 
Goshen, NY 10924 

 

ASIST is a two-day intensive, interactive and practice-dominated course designed to 
help caregivers recognize and review risk, and intervene to prevent the immediate risk 
of suicide. As an ASIST-trained first aid intervention caregiver, you will be better able to: 

 Identify people who have thoughts of suicide 
 Understand how your beliefs and attitudes can affect suicide interventions 
 Seek a shared understanding of the reasons for thoughts of suicide and the 

reasons for living 
 Review current risk and develop a plan to increase safety from suicidal behavior 

for an agreed amount of time 
 Follow-up on all safety commitments, accessing further help as needed 

 

Session is limited to 25-30 participants 
Registration Cost is $25.00 per person and includes light breakfast and lunch both 

days:  
 

Pre-Registration Is Required 
Please mail a check payable to ACCESS Supports for Living, Inc. and the information 

below to: ACCESS: Supports for Living, Inc. 
15 Fortune Rd. Middletown, NY 10941 Attn: Sean Gerow 

 

Name: ________________________________________________________ 
Organization: _________________________________________________ 
Address: _______________________________________________________ 
Phone/Fax/Email: _______________________________________________ 

 
Information about how to obtain Continuing Education Credits(CE’S) will be provided by the 
presenters on day one of the training. Please bring your license # if interested in CE’s  

 
For any questions: Call Sean Gerow @ (845) 673-7143 or e-mail sgerow@asfl.org 

 

The Orange County Suicide Prevention Committee is a collaboration of community members, 
community agencies, government agencies, and schools. 

mailto:sgerow@asfl.org

